
  ACTIVITIES UNLIMITED ZOOM GENERAL MEETING MINUTES 

June 9, 2020 

• President Bob Dauer called the meeting to order at 11:04 

• The Pledge of Allegiance was led by Joe Pullaro. 

• Bob Dauer gave the invocation. 

• Bob reviewed the past three months in regards to the COVID19. 

- Bob reported on the results of the questionnaire sent out to determine member’s thoughts on 

the luncheon and breakfast.  Of 340 sent out there were 190 opened and 120 responses.  32 

members indicated that they would attend the luncheon and 65 said they would attend the 

breakfast.  These events still depend on the rules from New Jersey.   

- Information has been sent to all members regarding AU online (WEB) and Facebook.  The 

address and information about the Food Pantry donations has also been sent to the members. 

- There was a post on the WEB, asking if any member had contracted the virus or knew of 

someone who has contracted it.  There was only one response from one couple. 

• Treasurers Report – Jeff Mohn stated that there has been little activity.  He also reported the 

payment for the Affinity program by TD Bank . 

- Jeff stated that the membership amount is below budget and that that considerations for 

savings have been identified. 

• Mark Cohen spoke about “Our Way Back with Zoom”.  This was a review of our recent history 

with Zoom and how the AU clubs are using it.  Mark also reminded everyone about the Zoom 

updates for computers. 

• Fred Thiele mentioned that the Public Discussion Group and the Investment Study Group will be 

using Zoom in their upcoming meetings.  

• Larry Resteri asked about the luncheon and Doug Cooper responded by informing us that he had 

spoken to Debbie.  The Indian Trails Club would expand the number of tables and there would 

be no self- serve.  They want a final number by the beginning of September.  Also, if we decide 

to cancel, the deposit can be rolled over to 2021. 

• Tim Tracey mentioned that the pickelball courts are being repaired and that they may be 

available in July. 

• Bill Milcos reported that Mr. Christie, a former member, had died. 

• Ed O’Keefe said that a new virus test center had been opened in Franklin Lakes for Bergen 

County residents at the Community Center. 

• John Caikowsky , Trips and Tours – reported that The Jefferson House trip to Lake Hopatcong is 

still planned for August.  Also, the bus trip to the NJ shore is still on for September.  Information 

will be in the July Newsletter. 

• Jim Webb reported that Golf is 100% back, on Tuesday’s and Thursday’s.  Tee time has been 

moved to 1:40 pm.  He said that the Farmstead outing will be in June, without any food. 

• Ray Strauss asked about activity dates.  All dates will be in the Newsletter.  Lou Guarneri said 

that all date should be checked. 



• Doug Cooper asked about the Wine Tasting event.  George Lewis indicated that it has not been 

cancelled and will be rescheduled and that there is a waiting list. 

• Joe Pullaro asked about the reopening of the WRC hall.  We will have to wait for the WRC 

decision and their needs. 

• Kudos were given to Mark Cohen and Marty Valerio for their work with Zoom. 

• 56 members signed on to the Zoom meeting. 

• Bob Dauer ended the meeting at 11:55. 

Respectfully submitted; 

David Voehl, Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 


